
 

Other Survey Work 

Bird Surveys 

With a deep passion for the birdlife of the New Forest, we are frequently involved in bird 
survey work, collaborating closely with organizations such as Forestry England, Hampshire 
Ornithological Society (HOS), the British Trust for Ornithology (BTO), the RSPB, the 
Countryside Service, and local Wildlife Trusts. 

Regular surveys include: 

 Monthly WeBS (Wetland Bird Survey): Conducted for the BTO at Normandy Marsh. 
 Annual BBS (Breeding Bird Survey): Focused on a square within Pignal Inclosure. 

We also contribute to species-specific surveys, such as recent studies on Woodlark and Marsh 
Tit. Additionally, we dedicate significant time to monitoring ground-nesting waders and 
woodland specialist species. Our work often includes observing communal roost sites for Little 
Egret, Marsh Harrier, and wintering wildfowl, helping to improve understanding of these 
important populations. 

 

Bee Surveys 

Starting in 2025, we will take on a Bee transect survey in partnership with the Bumblebee 
Conservation Trust. We are passionate about bees in the New Forest and aim to raise awareness 
of their ecological importance while improving knowledge of the diverse species present in the 
area. 

 

Moth Surveys 

As a self-proclaimed moth enthusiast for nearly 20 years, we are always eager for opportunities 
to survey these fascinating creatures. Moths are vital indicators of biodiversity, and with over 
2,000 species recorded in the UK, there is always something new to discover. Our work 
highlights the ecological value of moths and contributes to broader efforts to understand and 
protect them. 

 


